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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I offer
congratulations to the people of the Republic of Cameroon as you celebrate
your National Day on May 20, 2018.

The United States values the ties that bind the American and Cameroonian
people. We look forward to continuing our partnership with Cameroon as we
strengthen regional security, fight violent extremism in the Lake Chad Basin
region, and collaborate to improve health outcomes. Our goal is to work
together for a peaceful, democratic, and an abundant future.

On behalf of the American people, I am honored to extend my best wishes to
all Cameroonians on this joyous occasion.
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